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October 21, 2018

Sunday, October 21st
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship
  
Monday, October 22nd
6:00pm	 All Committees Orientation
6:45pm	 Church Council

Tuesday, October 23rd
12:30pm 	 Winter Relief Ministry Meeting
  5:00pm	 Lydia’s Cloth

Wednesday, October 24th
5:30pm 	 Dinner
6:00pm 	 Fall Festival
7:00pm	 Choir Rehearsal 

Thursday, October 25th 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry      
		  TriCounty Bridge     

Wednesday, October 24th		

Menu	 			   Volunteers
Chili Dogs			   Joyce Parker
Baked Beans			   Billie Poynter
Chips				    Pat Waddle
Dessert			   Jenny Watkins
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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign

YTD Contributions Received: 	 $   	 85,600.00
Pledged:					     $	 70,000.00  

First Baptist Church of Corbin
Church Year - October 1, 2018 – September 30, 2019

Committees and Officers
 
Moderator:	 Cindy Finneseth	
Clerk: 		  Cheryl Landrum		
SS Director:	 Lynn Tipton
Treasurer: 	 Stan Brasher		

Trustees: 	
2019:		  Jane Chandler		
2020:		  David Huff		
		  Sarah Reeves		
2021:		  Glennis Hensley						    
		  Paul Winchester		

Facilities Management:
2019:		  John Goins							     
		  Steve Surmont				 
2020:		  Lars Finneseth						             
2021:		  Ann Hacker		
		  Mel Chandler		

Finance Committee:
2019:		  Bill Hacker	
		  David Myers	
2020:		  Dave Cox		
2021:		  JoAnn Burton				  
		  Jennifer Hannah		

Personnel:
2019:		  Debbie Watts
		  Wes Tipton	
2020;		  Todd Tremaine	
2021:		  Graham Trimble
			 
Missions:	
2019:		  Aaron House	
		  Alice Tremaine
2020:		  Myrissa Christy		
2021		  Gary Akins		
		  Betty Surmont						   
	
Worship:
2019:		  Darrell Tremaine		
2020:		  Marianne Trimble	
		  JoAnn Burton	
2021:		  Brittany Worthy			 
		  Patsy Faulkner	

Please Note: There will be an All Committees Orientation on 
Monday, October 22nd at 6:00p.m. and will be followed by Church 
Council meeting at 6:45p.m. 	



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims
		  202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:	 Alice Tremaine
		  261-5489

USHERS & GREETERS
October 21, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Dave Huff
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

October 14, 2018
		             Budget Offerings:       $               5,194.00
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $            18,105.00 
		             YTD Budget Goal:        $	         20,308.00	         
                                               Loose Change:        $                    28.88		    	
		                    Winter Relief:        $                  100.00

Loose change received in October will benefit the Shoebox Ministry to children in South-
eastern and Southern Kentucky, distributed through Olive Branch Ministries.
October 21st:
	 Nursery:         	 Jennifer Hannah & Glida Morgan
	 Children’s Church: (OC) Geoff & Sky Marietta
                                                    (YC) John & Savannah Blevins

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, October 21st are placed 
in memory of 

ALBERT AND PRINCESS MCBURNEY
by

Pat Waddle
Bob and Linda McBurney

Willard and Darlene McBurney

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Twenty-second Sunday after Pentecost
October 21, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 104

Hebrews 5:1-10
Mark 10:35-45

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
My Song Is Love Unknown

Sermon by Austin Carty
“To Serve, Not to be Served”

Wow! It’s time for our Fall Festival! This annual Children’s 
ministry event will arrive on Wednesday, October 24th 
at 6:00pm.  Costumes, Balloon Creatures, Inflatables, and 
Trunk or Treat are just part of the fun.  Contact the 
church office at 528-4738 or email pbradley@corbinfbc.
org. if you would like to help withTrunk or Treat. We also 
need donations of individually wrapped candies to use for 
this event. 

Shoebox Ministry:
It’s time for our annual shoebox ministry drive. Once again, we hope 
to fill 200 boxes with all the boxes going to the Olive Branch Ministries 
located in Somerset, Kentucky. These boxes will be distributed through 
the Christmas Boxes for Appalachia program. 
If you would like to fund a box or boxes, the average cost is $25. Please 
note on your check or envelope, “Shoebox ministry.”

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of
DAVE HUFF 

by 
Maxine Morgan

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry
in memory of 
DAVE HUFF

by
Herb & Teresa Petrey

Duane & Loretta McInturf

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
GEORGIA LAKINS

by
Glennis Hensley
Maxine Morgan

Pat Waddle

Gifts have been given to the Shoebox Ministry in memory of 
GEORGIA LAKINS

by
Gary & Gwyn Motz
Ernie & Nancy Rich

2nd Annual Men’s Golf Retreat
Woodlake Resort

November 9-10, 2018
$150

Signup Sheet is in the Office


